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Friday 15 November 2024
Message from Mr Gunchala, Head of School

Dear parents,

We have had a wonderful start to the term after the half-term holidays. 
Children have settled back in beautifully and attendance is also improving.
It was great to welcome all parents to school for this term’s parents’ 
evening. This was a great opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with 
their class teacher. Thank you to all those parents who attended, with 
many going out of their way to thank and commend the great work that 
the school staff are doing for the children.

A real highlight this week has been our Year 5 children visiting William 
Shakespeare’s birthplace in Stratford-upon-Avon. During this trip, Conway 
children became tour guides for members of the public, talking them 
through some of the key facts and information linked to the birthplace. 
Some children even took part in an entertaining drama performance for 
visitors. So many members of the public commented on how impressed 
they were by the children’s behaviour, confidence and delivery. The 
children absolutely made themselves and our school community very 
proud. Well done Year 5!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mr Gunchala



STARS OF THE WEEK

Nur: Abubokor 
RAL: Aira 
RS: Nafisah 
1D: Maira
1A: Mahad
2R: Rohan
2K: Fathema
3S: Tasbiha
3B: Musa

4HK: Zain
4N: Nancy
5S: Ruqayya
5A: Omer
6D: Azaan
6A: Zakariya
6W: Caitlyn



Pupil Attendance
Well done to all those who are in school every 
day, making the most of their learning 
opportunities.

Well done to Classes 2R and 5A for 
winning the attendance trophy for this 
half term, both achieving 100%!

1D: 91%
1A: 99%
2R: 100%
2K: 96%
3S: 95%
3B: 93%

4HK: 95%
4N: 98%
5S: 97%
5A: 100%
6D: 98%
6A: 99%



Conway Crew!



Do you have a baby who is a few 
weeks old or are you pregnant?

JOIN US FOR ‘BABY TALK’, A STAY-AND-PLAY SESSION DESIGNED 
TO SUPPORT EARLY LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT FOR BABIES.

This 45-minute weekly session, running for 36 weeks at Conway 
Primary, is perfect for both current and expecting parents! 

• Connect with other parents 
• Share experiences
• Learn from one another in a relaxed and friendly 

environment. 
• Enjoy interactive play sessions for children 
• Have informative, interesting discussions about early 

language development.

We’re especially inviting pregnant mums to join us as we embark 
on this exciting journey together. The start date is to be 
confirmed, but you can register your interest by contacting the 
school office.

For more information or to sign up, please contact us at:
Email: officeemail@conway.create.org.uk
Phone: 0121 675 0622

We look forward to seeing you there!

Every Wednesday at 2.30pm, starting 20 November



0121 675 0622

https://www.conway.bham.sch.uk

officeemail@conway.create.org.uk

@conway_primary
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